
St. Joseph’s Finance Council Meeting 
Minutes 

September 25th, 2024 
Members present:  Fr. McCabe, Ann Wackel, Doris Robertson, Scott Gubbels, Jim Sizemore, Michael 
Henkenius, Craig Pytleski and Jim Essay 

Fr. McCabe opened the meeting with a prayer. 

Minutes from the last meeting had previously been approved by email. 

Fr. McCabe reported that Pius X campaign is in the initial phase, which will take place in November and 
December.  This initial phase will be the contacting of the larger donors.  The modeling of this campaign 
will be much like the 2006 campaign.  The overall Pius goal is $23,000,000, with $14,000,000 of that 
expected to come from the parishes. St. Joseph’s portion of the parish amount going to Pius is 
$2,144,500.   

Each gift received under this campaign will go 72% to Pius and 28% to St. Joseph’s.  If the parish goal is 
reached, any gift about the goal will go 90% to the parish and 10% to Pius.  The parish campaign will not 
begin until 2025. 

Father then explained that St. Joseph’s is concurrently wanting to raise $6,500,000 to $7,000,000 for 
improvements and needs at St. Joseph’s parish.  Details of these needs and improvements are being 
worked on and will be finalized more precisely over the coming months.   

Donors will be given the opportunity to earmark donations either to Pius or St. Joseph’s.   

Father would like the finance council members to submit names to him for possible chair’s and/or co-
chairs for this campaign.  He asked that the council email suggestions to Jim Essay who will then forward 
the suggestions to Fr. McCabe and Ann Wackel. 

The next finance meeting has been scheduled for November 25th, 2024, at 4:00 PM in the Heritage 
Room at St. Joseph’s. 

Fr. McCabe closed the meeting with a prayer. 

 

Jim Essay 

 

 


